
From: Judith Arcana <jarcana@earthlink.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 6, 2015 9:25 AM 
To: Anderson, Susan 
Subject: citizen opinion note 
  
Hello Susan Anderson - 
  
I can't be at the meeting on the 13th, so I'm writing to add my voice, virtually, to those 
who'll be there actually urging opposition to the Pembina proposal.   
  
Every city needs money, but most do try not to shoot themselves in the foot to get it - 
unlike the general consternation over Portland's follies with Airbnb and Uber, this would 
be a case of shooting ourselves (and all of those we share geography with) in the heart, 
gut and brain.  
  
Please - no LPG trains, no fracking-support from Portland. 
  
Thank you for your work. 
  
Judith Arcana 
2034 NE 40th Avenue #416 
Portland 97212 
 


